



REPORT FOR FEBRUARY AND MARCH 2025

Dear Praying Friends,

Greetings in the name of our wonderful Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. We trust this letter finds you doing well and enjoying the goodness of God.

The Lord has allowed us to be involved in several missions conferences and missions meetings during the past two months. We began the month of February in Santa Fe, New Mexico, and Edgewood, New Mexico. We praise the Lord that for the past 20 years we have been able to take part in the missions conferences at Santa Fe Baptist Church and First Baptist Church. Barb and I have always enjoyed our time at these churches and we are glad for their partnership in missions.

During the remainder of February and the month of March, we were in a different church every Sunday but one. Our meetings were in Tennessee, Alabama, West Virginia, Michigan, and California. It was a blessing to see God's people responding to God's Word. The need for laborers is tremendous and we are glad for those who have given their lives to full-time missionary service.

We ended the month of March with our 2025 Action Conference for World Evangelization. I am thankful for the many pastors who were able to join us for this meeting. God allowed us to enjoy some great fellowship and interaction as we discussed ways to be more efficient in carrying out the Great Commission.

Thank you so much for your faithful prayer and financial support. We are extremely grateful that God has allowed us to partner with you. It is truly an honor to represent you in worldwide missions. We are already busy getting ready for our summertime activities. Please be praying specifically that God would allow us to have a good number of new missionary candidates for our June Candidate School. May the LORD richly bless you!

In Christ,

David & Barb Snyder

John 15:16

